
 
 
 
 
East Anglian Galvanizing has submitted their audit reports and has requested that it be 
kept off the public register as commercial confidential information. 
 
Huntingdonshire District Council has assessed the reasons for the request and has 
granted its status as commercially confidential. 
 
Huntingdonshire District Council has assessed the information submitted and can 
confirm that the information is sufficient to comply with any related permit 
conditions. 
 
Should you wish to discuss this with anyone please contact the Environmental 
Protection Team on 01480 388302. 


